Lost key fob: report to cprfa.cantfon.mi@gmail.com or 313-731-2896. Replacement
fob is $25.00.

Pavillion/pool CANNOT be reserved for private parties.

Children under 14 are NOT allowed at the pool without a parent or guardian. They
will be asked to leave. NO exceptions!

Guest policy: Must be accompanied by homeowner, no more than 6 guests per
household.

Tennis court times can be reserved on the website. Tennis court is to be reserved
by residents only. Please do ot reserve more than 2 hours consecutively. Key fob -
required for entry.

Emergencies should call 911.

Pool related issues (ie. blood, vomit, feces, broken glass or equipment failure) call
Pristine Pools 248-456-0756.

Non-emergency calls to Pool Board 313-731-2896.

Reminder: cameras are monitoring the pool, playground & tennis court 24/7.

All completed and planned projects can be found on the website.

This is the LAST printed newsletter you will receive. Going forward to
maintain a GREEN footprint, we will be emailing all correspondence and
vosting on our new website.



